
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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OCTOBER 2021

ZEN

Dates for the Diary:
WC 11th October 2021

TO CELEBRATE GRANDPARENTS’ DAY
We will be selling tea and biscuit hamper, raffle tickets £2. All money raised 

goes to the RSPCA. 
 

WC 25th October 2021
HALLOWEEN WEEK

Disco 28th oct, trick or treat bags will be on sale for £2. 

Over the next month we will be focusing on Mindfulness, 
we will be choosing a different element of being mindful 
such as happy and listening. Each week we will be 
sending home a weekend challenge for you to complete. 

In November we will be developing our construction 
areas and developing loose parts play. Please collect 
sticks, logs and stones and bring them into nursery.

FARMERS 
The children have enjoyed meeting their pet snails, 
which they have named Speedy and Shelby. The 
children enjoy feeding and holding them, developing 
their own sense of responsibility. The children are more 
than welcome to take them home over the weekend if 
you would like to please let us know.

LAMBS 
We have enjoyed listening to the Hungry Caterpillar story. 
The children have received didn’t fruits from the caterpillar 
which were left in our special fruit bowl. They have been 
excited to decide for themselves what they wanted to eat 
at snack and were always eager to see what had been 
left. We have made hungry caterpillar healthy fruit plates 
and painted our own caterpillars. 

BOOK OF THE WEEK: 
To introduce the change of season, the children 
have enjoyed listening to the leaf man story and 
carried out lots of fun activities based around the 
book and the animals he sees while being blown 
away by the wind. The children talked about the 
changes we would see in our environment as 

we go into winter.


